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Hello,

I am writing in support of lowering the case load standard for public defenders. The current
case load standards are not fair to the public defenders and their clients who often have to
waive speedy trials because of lack of time and resources for the lawyers to properly prepare.

Please consider lowering the case load standard.
Thank you,

Chloe
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